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Dear Parents and Guardians:

Our school will be participating in an international fitness program called PACES Day.  PACES is an acronym for Parents And Children Exercise Simultaneously.  The program promotes family time through exercise.  We encourage you to visit the PACES Day web site at: http://www.pacesday.com to sign up your family for this exciting event.  You do not have to give your email address to sign up which indicates none of your personal information is given to any third parties.  Sign up takes about 10 seconds.

Why PACES Day?  The obesity epidemic facing the youth of the world today is staggering. Over the last 20 years, the amount of overweight and obese children has significantly increased. Type 2 diabetes is on the rise, along with high cholesterol, high blood pressure, and physical inactivity...all related to this health concern.  When you participate in PACES Day, your family promises to exercise together for a short while every weekend (or as best as you can).  The PACES Day web site gives many suggestions on what your family can do to participate in the program.

PACES Day was created by Len Saunders, who also created Project ACES (All Children Exercise Simultaneously).  Project ACES has millions of children from over 50 countries exercise simultaneously on the first Wednesday in May.  You can visit the ACES web site at: http://www.projectaces.com
Our school encourages you to visit the PACES Day web site to learn more about this exciting event.  Let’s all do our part to reduce childhood obesity.  Thank you.
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